
  KS1 School Newsletter WB Monday 11th December 2017   

 
 

 

 

This week’s Behaviour Award winners were: 

 
Art, George & Joshua W. 

 

 

This week we will be: 

 Learning and writing about The Christmas story and how Christmas is celebrated around the world 

 Learning about the story of Hanukah 

 Solving festive Maths problems 

 Making Christmas crafts and cards 

 Performing our Christmas Production to the parents 

 Developing our coordination and movement skills in PE 

 Watching the School Pantomime on Friday 

Art 

The children have really enjoyed the artwork we have done this term and we have been using plastic 

disposable aprons to protect as much as possible of their uniforms. However, we would like to supplement our 

current stock of painting aprons, for use in Art lessons. Therefore, if you have any old t-shirts or shirts that 

you no longer need, we would be happy to take them off your hands, to use as overalls – teen to adult sizes 

will give the best coverage for the children. 

Christmas Play 

Thank you for bringing in the costumes for the Christmas production and helping your child to learn their 

lines. They performed to the school in their dress rehearsal and were amazing. They really enjoyed 

performing to their parents and families on Tuesday.  

Homework 

Thank you for your continuing support with the homework menus this term. Please can the children hand in 

their homework book this week for it to be marked. We thank you for the feedback from the KS1 meetings 

about this and if you have any further suggestions or comments, please do not hesitate to speak to your class 

teacher. 

KS1 Christmas Party 

KS1 will have a Christmas party/disco on Monday 18th during the school day. We will have some festive treats, 

party music and games to be enjoyed. If your children would like to wear some party clothes, please send 

them in with your child in the morning, so that they can get changed into them later in the day. There will not 

be Forest School for Mr Williams’ class that day. 

Book Bags and Reading 

It is wonderful to see the children developing their reading skills and gaining fluency. Their reading records 

are looked at as much as possible at school and should be updated every time the children read at home. 

Children are reminded to change their books in the mornings. Please remind your child whether they need to 

change their book each day, so that they may learn to become more independent with their school equipment. 

Dates for your diary   

 

Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Whole school pantomime at Overstone 

Monday 18th December- KS1 Christmas party 

Tuesday 19th December- Church service at 11.15am and Christmas lunch at school 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards 

The KS1 School team 
 


